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May 5, 2023 

Memorandum for Record 

FROM: The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), Office of Inspector 
General (OIG), Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Office 

SUBJECT:   2021-2022 Closed Investigation List 
         
The term “Redacted or Redacted Narrative” appears on the 2021 and 2022 list of closed 
investigations, which is not our usual practice. For the sake of transparency, and so that we do 
not alter the original data entry of the investigative record, HUD OIG has provided the original 
entries. We are diligently working to correct this practice to ensure the most transparent product 
is provided to our stakeholders. 
 
 
      HUD OIG FOIA Team 

 

 
 
 




















































































































